
 
 

March 27, 2025 

 

Montek Singh Dhillon 
H No 36-A Blossom Enclave 
Nabha Road, Patiala 
Punjab, India 147001 
 
 
RE: Bachelor of Science in Business Administration-Business Administration 
 
 
Dear Montek Singh Dhillon, 
 
Congratulations and welcome to the California Miramar community.  I am pleased to inform you 
that you have been admitted into the Bachelor of Science in Business Administration at our San 
Diego Campus for Fall I 2025.  Classes begin September 1, 2025.  Mandatory New Student 
Orientation will be on August 21, 2025. 
 
As a student of California Miramar University, you are embarking on an educational experience 
that we believe will enhance your professional development. You will have the opportunity to 
study and work with faculty and students who will challenge, inspire, encourage and enable you 
to accomplish whatever goals you set.  We are excited to have you join us on this wonderful 
educational journey. 
 
As a student, you are encouraged to review our catalog prior to signing an enrollment agreement, 
review the School Performance Fact Sheet, which must be provided to you prior to signing an 
enrollment agreement and the university’s catalog. 
 
Please feel free to contact us with any questions you may have, we look forward to working with 
you to achieve your educational goals. 
 
Welcome to California Miramar University! 
 
 
Christine Fallon 
International Admissions Specialist


